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Comments: To allow only 50-104 wild horses on almost 20,000 acres is ridiculous.  With soo few horses it is not

possible to maintain a self-sustaining, genetically viable population of wild horses in the Territory.

 

Far FEWER cattle should be allowed in the Territory!  The Forest Service MUST adjust livestock use in the

Territory so that wild horses get their FAIR share of the resources.

 

If fertility control is to be used, PZP should be the ONLY choice.  Meaning, IUD's should be eliminated from

further analysis because they are neither humane nor effective in wild, free-roaming herds.

 

I urge the Forest Service to work harder to protect these federally protected wild horses from harm.  There has

been ILLEGAL hunting of wild horses since 2018.  None of these law-breaking individuals have been brought to

justice.

 

Again, please try harder to find and PROSECUTE these villains!


